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News

Mazawey Comments on Small Business Act

Lou Mazawey was quoted in the BNA Pensions & Benefits 
article, “Employers Happy With Small Business Bill, But Face 
Severe Time Crunch to Implement,” by Andrea L. Ben-Yosef 
published on September 27, 2010. Mr. Mazawey provided insights 
on in-plan Roth conversion opportunity created by Small Business 
tax legislation.

ATTORNEYS & PROFESSIONALS

Louis T. Mazawey
lmazawey@groom.com
202-861-6608

PUBLISHED

09/27/2010

SERVICES

https://www.groom.com/attorneys-professionals/louis-t-mazawey/
mailto:lmazawey@groom.com

